HIRINGA

GEGHA Project Engagement, Consultation and Opportunity for Involvement

Community Engagement

Hiringa and Sundown are committed to undertaking best practice engagement during the
planning, construction and operation of the GEGHA Project. The active Community
Consultation Plan is designed to ensure that the local community and project stakeholders
have meaningful opportunities to engage with the project team and contribute to the
planning process and operation of the facility.

The GEGHA Project team commit to acting with purpose, integrity and intent in our
interactions with the community and interest groups. Our engagement will continue
throughout the project’s planning, design, construction and operation.

Have you got a question, enquiry or feedback? Please fill out an enquiry form on our website
www.gegha.com.au or contact the Project team at gegha@hiringa.com.au.

Stakeholder Engagement

The GEGHA project team are working closely with our stakeholders to ensure that we are
engaging and seeking feedback on aspects of the project that are important or pertinent to
each individual or organisation. Interaction to date has taken the form of face to face
meetings, dedicated briefings, virtual meetings, phone calls and emails.

The intent of each engagement is to provide a deeper level of detail in relation to the planned
Project and to identify any areas of interest related to its construction and operation.

Cultural Heritage and Traditional Owner Engagement

Cultural Heritage survey of site was undertaken in October 2023 involving an experienced
archaeologist and both individuals and representatives from traditional owner organisations
who had expressed interest in involvement. Consultation will continue with all interested
parties as the Cultural Heritage Assessment Report is drafted and finalised.

As the GEGHA project manager, Hiringa will actively pursue opportunities for traditional
owner involvement in the construction and operation of the Project with a particular
emphasis on knowledge sharing and opportunities for engagement and participation.

Employment and Skills Pathway Development

Hiringa’s Skills Development Plan is dedicated to aligning skills and training programs with
trades and services required for the GEGHA Project’s construction and operation. Hiringa are
in the process of engaging with local training providers and the industry advisory board (NSW
Ministry of Education).

Any individual or company interested in employment or provision of goods or services should
join our project mailing list on the Project website www.gegha.com.au. More information on
career pathways and opportunities for involvement in the project will be provided in 2024.
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